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Dear City Council Members,

I urge you to vote for ordinance 24-32 to allow franchise fees for the city of Saint Paul. I feel
strongly that this funding should be used for climate action, including funding the
Sustainability Coordinator position and the Power of Home program.

The city has declared a climate emergency, which will not be solved unless you begin enacting
solutions to climate action at scale NOW. Voting for ordinance 24-32 is the first step in the
right direction.

Thank you for your consideration and leadership.

Best,
Catherine
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